
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Subject: 

Attachments: 

Sen. Senator Abruzzo: 

Daniel Lewis [dplewis@dplewis.com] 
Thursday, April 25, 2013 8:54 AM 
abruzzo.joseph. web@flsenate. gov 
twogood.philip@oppaga.fl.gov; Ethics; gaetz.don.web@flsenate.gov; Daniel Lewis; 
BUSH.JAN 
RE: County ethics commission targeted for audit by state on Page 1 B of Wednesday, April 03, 
2013 issue of Palm Beach Post 
OPPAGA email from Jan Bush.htm 

Ms. Bush has furnished me with answers to several of my questions. 

I email you this request and mailed to the Tallahassee office. I realize you may be busy with session but I would 
appreciate a written response. 

Is there a specific reason Sen. Abruzzo requested this exam? What do you consider proper procedures? Is there 
correspondence or complaints to your office that lead to your requested investigation. If not, it is a waste of taxpayer's 
money to proceed. 

Looking forward to hear from you. 

Thank You 
Sincerely, 

cDan Lewis 
Daniel P. Lewis, SIOR, CCIM 
561-964-0700 
561-629-4999 - Cellular 

From: Daniel Lewis 
Sent: Wednesday, April 10, 2013 10:28 AM 
To: BUSH.JAN 
Cc: twogood.philip@oppaga.fl.gov; ethics@palmbeachcountyethics.com; Daniel Lewis; 
abruzzo.joseph.web@flsenate.gov; gaetz.don.web@flsenate.gov 
Subject: RE: County ethics commission targeted for audit by state on Page 18 of Wednesday, April 03, 2013 issue of 
Palm Beach Post 

Dear Ms. Bush: 

Thank you for your response to my email dated, Wednesday, April 03, 2013 2:11PM. I appreciate you responding. 

The email was not mean to be a "message". It was an inquiry with several questions. I appreciate that the "review is 
just getting underway" but I would like someone to answers these question once the review has commenced or is 
complete. If you are not the party that can answer these questions who should I ask? 

Thank You 
Sincerely, 

(Dan Lewis 
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